
Aiken & Associates Phone: (519) 351-8624 

578 McNaughton Ave. West Fax: (519) 351-4331 
Chatham, Ontario, N7L 4J6 E-mail: raikeniQJ,xcel co. on. ca. 

Sept. 10, 2009 by E-Mail Only 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario, M4P lE4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: EB-2007-0672 - Intervenor Cost Claims 

On April 17, 2008 the Ontario Energy Board initiated a consultation process related to 
the Regulated Price Plan Consultation on Time-of-Use Pricing Framework (EB-2007­
0672). 

The London Property Management Association (LPMA) filed a request for cost 
eligibility determination on April 18, 2008. On May 15, 2008, the Board issued a letter 
to all licensed electricity distributors indicating that six parties, including LPMA, had 
requested cost awards for this consultation. LPMA filed its submission on May 23,2008. 

On May 13,2009, the Board issued a Notification of Revision - Revision to the 
Regulated Price Plan Manual that announced changes to the Regulated Price Plan 
Manual. 

At this time, I am not aware of any process being put in place for the filing of intervenor 
cost claims. This Consultation appears to have ended with the Board's Notification of 
Revision in May of this year. 

I would appreciate if the Board could advise me on the status of filing of cost claims for 
this proceeding. 

Sincerely, 

~y':a:L
 
Randy'Aiken 
Aiken & Associates 


